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This Supplement No. 1 is being issued in order to cancel both FCC Tariff No. 1 issued on March 7, 

2012 and FCC Tariff No. 1 issued on January 22nd, 2015, in their entirety effective April 4, 2015.   

Services previously provided pursuant to this tariff are now being provided pursuant to Citrix 

Communications LLC Tariff FCC No. 2. 


